
MEMORANDUM 
 

 Date: September 8, 2011 

 

 To: John Ryan 

 

 From: Larry Ramirez 

 

 cc: Governing Board 

 

 RE: Community Schools Update 

 

Community Schools Swimming Pools 

The swimming pools in Mammoth and San Manuel have closed for the season. It was another 

successful year of swim lessons (sponsored by Saddlebrooke), the Sea Lions Swim Team, and 

open swim.   

 

Community Schools Lifeguards 

The Lifeguards from MSM Community Schools pools were invited to participate in the 31
st
  

Annual Red Cross Lifeguard Challenge. This was the second year in a row, and the second time 

ever, that the Mammoth-San Manuel guards have been invited to participate the Lifeguard 

Challenge. The event is basically the state championships for lifeguarding. Unfortunately due to 

Red Cross funding issues the event was cancelled for this year. 

 

Community Schools Youth Soccer 

The Community Schools soccer program is preparing for our season opener on Saturday 

September 10. Registrations are in process. Teams will be participating in matches in Mammoth, 

San Manuel, and Oracle. This year we have participants from Mammoth, San Manuel, Oracle, 

Redington, Aravaipa, Dudleyville, Hayden, Winkelman, Kearny, and Eagle Crest.  

 

Community Schools Sea Lions swim team 

The Sea Lions had an exceptional season. The Sea Lions have now won 5 league championships 

in a row. There were almost 100 kids participating this year. Special thanks go out to Alex Gort 

of Oracle for spear heading this massive undertaking. 

 

Community Schools Events 

Planning has already begun for movies, blood drives, food drives, dances, fundraisers, and other 

activities. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, comments, or need additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 

ramirel@sanmanuel.org 

Office (520)385-2337 #110 

Cell (520)250-6296 
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